
From: Donald Yeckel <yeckel@me.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 16:43 
To: Henri Migala <hmigala@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Thank You! 

  

You will recall that we recently used District 5340 matching funds to make a $500 gift 

to Community Resource Center  for Covid-19 relief. 

Don 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Mary Murphy <maryrosemurf@gmail.com> 

Subject: Thank You! 

Date: May 9, 2020 at 3:27:02 PM PDT 

To: yeckel@me.com 

 

Hello, 

 

I am reaching out today of behalf of Community Resource Center. As a volunteer and 

board member, I wanted to send a big thank you for your support of CRC. Our recent 

fund raising efforts, in particular our "Community Care" drive and our English Tea (which 

became a "Virtual" English Tea), have made a huge difference in how we are able to 

assist those in need, particularly during this time of additional need. 

 

So, please accept this thank you from all of the members at CRC. 

 

We hope you and everyone associated with the  Torrey Pines Rotary organization and 

your families are doing well and staying healthy during this interesting time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary R. Murphy 

Community Resource Center 
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